
RECOMMENDATION: 

The Administration recommends the Board approve overnight student travel for 4
th

 and 5
th

 grade. 

RATIONALE: 
 

Harts Bluff’s 4th grade goes to San Antonio December 4-6 and 5th grade will be going to NASA 

November 20-22.  Money is raised for this trip through a variety of methods:  student fund raising, 

donations, and parent payments. 
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Topic:  Overnight Student Travel 
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